
On Friday, May 21 the current 5th grade classes were invited to
the Middle School to prepare them for the 2021-2022 upcoming

school year. They were welcomed to the Middle School by Dr.
McGalla and Mr. Ebbert .

 
The students were then given a presentation by current Middle

School Band members, under the direction of Mrs. Beth
Kutzner, to promote our Middle School music program and
how to join the band. Students were introduced to different

instruments and enjoyed several musical selections from the
current band students.

 
After the band presentation, Mr. Ebbert gave explanations
about the Middle School schedules and what Creative Arts

classes are available. The Middle School club programs was also
discussed as well as the School Wide Positive Behavior

program and rewards for ensuring a positive environment at
the school.

 
The 5th graders, accompanied by their teachers, were then

given a tour of the 6th grade classrooms by Mr. Ebbert and the
students were able to meet the current 6th grade teachers. Mr.

Ebbert also explained the Middle School Team concept and
how the students will be assigned to either the Maroon Team

or White Team for their CORE instruction classes such as Math,
ELA, Social Studies and Science.

 
Following the tour of that area of the Middle School, students

were then given the opportunity to tour the Creative Arts
classrooms and the Middle School's outdoor Environmental

Center before returning to the Elementary Center.
 

The Middle School is looking forward to welcoming these
students to the Middle School at the start of the next school

year.




